
To: NACAA BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND COMMITTEE CHAIRS  
Re: Status of State and Local CPP Efforts 
Date: January 26, 2016 
 

 
The upcoming NACAA Board of Directors and Committee Chairs meeting in 

Charleston, South Carolina on January 30, 2016 will include a discussion of Clean 
Power Plan (CPP) implementation efforts in your state.  Please come prepared to 
discuss the following questions: 
 

1. What state stakeholder processes are you planning or presently engaged in? 
 

2. Do you anticipate filing an initial plan submittal to seek the 2-year deadline 
extension? 
 

3. Has your state identified a likely plan pathway (e.g., rate-based or mass-
based; state measures or emission standards; single state (trading-ready) or 
multi-state)? 

 
4. What considerations are you prioritizing to differentiate between state plan 

pathways (e.g., least-cost, administrative simplicity, plan submittal 
complexity, future demand growth, minimizing federal enforceability)? 

 
5. What are your biggest challenges and resource constraints?  How can NACAA 

help? 
 


